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from the desk of Ms. Williams...

Trailblazers,
Homecoming 2023 was a huge success! Students had a great time.
Congratulations to Lorenzo Burgess and Sadie Woodberry. our 2023
Homecoming King and Queen. Check our social media sites for some great
pics of all the fun students had for the week. 

This week will be another week of jammed pack great things happening!
Monday, October 23 will kick off Red Ribbon Week. We are asking all students
to wear RED to show to signify positive choices and a stance against drugs.
Students can find the attire for the week in this newsletter and the Google
classroom for Announcements. 

We will continue our fundraising for the American Cancer Society with our
Penny War during lunch. Students can donate pennies and silver in the jars of
teachers and staff members they would like to see win or lose! It’s all in fun
since the money will go to charity.  

October 25 is the last day of the first grading quarter. Students must all have
all assignments submitted. Report cards will be emailed to parents on
November 02, 2023. Students are encouraged to take advantage of after school
and online assistance with homework provided by ECHS staff. 

We have our final PM Advisory for the month on Friday,October 27, 2023.
During this time, we will have our annual Advisory Trunk or Treat festival in
the parking lot in front of buildings 300 and 400. The festivities will begin at
1:15 and end at 2:00 PM. There will be games, treats, and a best decorated
trunk. Students will be allowed to dress up with appropriate attire and
hats can be worn so long as they are a part of the costumes. Students cannot
wear full face masks or make-up.

 Please read below for additional important updates and reminders. 

October 23 - 27

October 25

October 27
1:30 - 2:20

October 31

November 02

November 02 @ 5:30
B & C Auditorium 

November 03 @ 8:30

November 7 - 9, 2023
2:30 - 7:00

Red Ribbon Week

End of Quarter 1

 

Advisory Trunk or Treat

Unity Day - Wear Orange

Quarter 1 Report Cards

Honor Society Induction Ceremony

Fall Make-up Pictures

Student Led Conferences
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Important Trailblazer Links

Lunch Menu                     ECHS Website
Student Handbook          Safety Protocols      (English / Spanish)
Homework Assistance    Transcript Request  (ECHS / HGTC)
Scholarship Website       Facebook,         Twitter,        Instagram

"To provide a small, personalized
learning community that

accelerates our diverse student
population to become responsible

citizens who are strong critical
thinkers, collaborators, and

communicators who can
successfully meet and face the
challenges of competing in an
ever-changing global society."

THE MISSION OF ECHS

Title I

HCS-Early College High School receives
federal funding through Title I. A copy of
the Title I school wide plan can be
reviewed in our main office. Parents are
encouraged to provide feedback with
regards to our school wide Title I
initiatives. 

Advisory: Friday, October 27, 2023, will be a PM Advisory and a
Tuesday/Thursday day.

Homecoming Queen & King: Congratulations to Sadie Woodberry,
Homecoming Queen, and Lorenzo Burgess, Homecoming King.

Last Day of Quarter 1: The last day for grades for the first grading
quarter is Wednesday, October 25. Report cards will be emailed to
students and parents on Thursday, November 02, 2023. Students
are reminded to submit all assignments on time and communicate
with teachers about make-up work for all absences. 

Red Ribbon Week - This week is our annual activities to promote
safe choices and encourage everyone to Say No to Drugs.  Students
should see the flyer for each day’s attire. 

Art Club: The Art Club will be hosting its annual pumpkin painting
in Mrs. Farmer’s room on Thursday, October 26th from 2:30 to
3:30. There are only 25 seats available. Please sign up on the sheet
posted outside of room 202. 

Unity Day: All ECHS students are asked to wear orange on October
31, 2023, to stand up against bullying. Students will sign the online
pledge against bullying. 

Student Led Conferences: Students in grades 9 and 10
will participate in mandatory conferences on November 7, 8, and 9,
2023. Students must sign up for a time and day to do their
conference with their parents and advisor. Conferences will
begin at 2:30. Students are responsible for reminding parents of
the time, date, and location of their conference.

Honor Society Induction Ceremony: There will be a fall induction
ceremony for Rho Kappa Social Studies Honor Society, Mu Alpha
Theta Math Honor Society, and National Honor Society Thursday,
November 02, 2023, beginning at 5:30 in the B & C Auditorium.
Inductees must pay their membership dues in order to participate
in the ceremony and check email for instructions from sponsors.
Inductees are asked to be at the B & C Auditorium by 5:15 on the
day of the ceremony. 

Salvation Army Food Drive: Students are asked to bring in canned
good items and other non-perishable items for the Salvation Army
Food Drive. The last day to bring in items is November 13. The
Advisory with the most donated items will win donuts. 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1E39_NxlNigzq_CigjVel55zrMgzsqPnA/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1fK-YrJVVqqbNlzH5XS-Y8qr-lS5zuKq1/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1E39_NxlNigzq_CigjVel55zrMgzsqPnA/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1wqpddErsdkaSCsilUwY2NtTN6u70ymui/view?usp=share_link
https://www.horrycountyschools.net/Early_College_High
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1OE1zcI_iUzt0Wok4Jl1Eo9GhuGRD4gx8/view?usp=share_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1_W5PT5dRsz7kr9PCArWzOkyBOW37rY--/view?usp=share_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1VqhIN_t_2tsDM_PDPm106aW4bR-_RyeE/view?usp=share_link
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ed82E1j8v1HMLBA4ZHQUq2CFP9Eyf584T4tEk5zfJMo/edit?usp=sharing
https://needmytranscript.com/horry-county-schools
https://www.hgtc.edu/current_students/transcript_request.html
https://www.horrycountyschools.net/Page/3436
https://www.facebook.com/hcsechs/
https://twitter.com/hcs_echs
https://www.instagram.com/hcsechs/




Co

Monday Tuesday

Comfy Clothes 
(No PJs)

Wednesday

Comfy clothes 
(no PJs)



Thursday Friday 



ECHS Students & Parents
Events Calendar

All dates are tentative and could change based on need

Link to Calendar

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1IJyFN4K4E79AittJFPhcC-qwzJHQKAunt9nHkrkD4O4/edit?usp=sharing


Free Tutoring Available 
Help Every Day, Any Time

TutorMe provides free, one-on-one online
tutoring for HGTC students. Support is

available 24/7. To try TutorMe, 
click the link on the 

Student Resources card in myHGTC.



Title I Newsletter
October 2023 

English , Spanish 

https://www.parent-institute-online.com/download2.php?573926-PMD2-X006643
https://www.parent-institute-online.com/download2.php?573926-PMD2-X006643
https://www.parent-institute-online.com/download2.php?573926-PMD4-X006643
https://www.parent-institute-online.com/download2.php?573926-PMD4-X006643


Click her to Vote Everyday

Vote for Mrs. Farmer
https://myhorrynews.secondstreetapp.com/October23-Teacher-of-the-Month/gallery/ 

 Window World 
October 

Teacher of the Month 

https://myhorrynews.secondstreetapp.com/October23-Teacher-of-the-Month/gallery/


Take the Pledge

October 31, 2023
We Wear Orange

https://www.pacer.org/bullying/pledge/


October is National Bullying Prevention Month. Bullying can impact a
student’s education, physical and emotional health, safety, and well-being.
Together, we can create kinder, more inclusive, and more accepting
communities for all students. If you see or suspect bullying, say something
about it! 

Visit www.horrycountyschools.net/nobullying to learn more about how you
can help stomp out bullying.

https://www.horrycountyschools.net/nobullying


Homework Assistance
Tuesdays & Wednesdays
4:00- 6:00 (after school)
4:00 - 7:00 (Online)

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ed82E1j8v1HMLBA4ZHQUq2CFP9Eyf584T4tEk5zfJMo/edit?usp=sharing


November 7 - 9, 2023 
 2:30 PM - 7:00 PM 

We will have Student Led Conferences (SLCs)
for students in grades 9 -10 November 7 - 9,
2023. 

This will be a time for the Parent/Guardian to
visit ECHS and listen to the student share
his/her progress, achievements, or concerns. 

Please make sure that you sign up for a day and
time. SLCs are required. We look forward to
seeing you!!



Fall /Winter 23-24
EOC Testing Dates 

Please reschedule doctor/dental appointments that fall on a test
day! Per South Carolina mandate, the EOC test score will count as
20% of the student’s final grade in the corresponding course.

 Students who do not test will receive a score of zero as the final
exam grade in the corresponding course. Make up exams may not
be rescheduled due to vacations/unexcused absences. Students
will not be allowed to have any electronic device other than the
HCS computer in the testing location. 



 
Successful completion of high school courses results in the issuance
of Carnegie units needed for a high school diploma. 

Since our high schools and program schools operate on a 4 x 4 block
schedule, it is crucial that students miss as few days as possible.

Based on this information, it is not feasible for our secondary
schools and program schools to grant principal-approved days
effective this year. Religious-based camps, retreats, trips, and
conferences are not excused. 

Absences due to major religious holidays are excused. Please send
notes to the attendance office regarding absences for religious
holidays.

Principal Approved Absences 



Download Brightspace Pulse to
your phone. 
Have your students log into their
myHGTC account.
You can view grades & upcoming
assignments.  

Brightspace Pulse 

Parent Access to
College Grades

https://apps.apple.com/us/app/brightspace-pulse/id1001688546


Parking Decal 
for Student

Drivers 

Drivers must register their
cars with HGTC Public Safety
and complete the information
form for ECHS. 

Registered drivers will
receive an ECHS placard to
place in the window on the
dash near their HGTC parking
decal. 



Congratulations, Trailblazers!

We are proud of our students and
teachers for all their hard work!







RECYCLING  

WE ARE ASKING ALL STUDENTS TO HELP WITH RECYCLING DURING
LUNCH.

STUDENTS SHOULD SORT THE ITEMS ON THEIR TRAYS PRIOR TO
DUMPING TO ENSURE THEY ARE PLACED IN THE CORRECT BINS. 

PLEASE DO NOT PLACE NON COMPOSTABLE ITEMS IN THE COMPOST BIN
BECAUSE IT WILL CONTAMINATE THE BIN AND IT CANNOT BE USED FOR
COMPOST. 





Bus Transportation

Students planning to ride the bus can contact the
bus office for their attendance area to get
information on route numbers and pick up times. 


